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REGIONAL RECYCLE CARDBOARD

Please note that our Regional Recycle still accepts cardboard, so please DO NOT put your cardboard in the
TRIWAYS Recycle container. Use the Regional Recycle containers that are in the same spot as before.

Our Regional Recycle bales all of the cardboard in OUR containers and GETS PAID for it when it is sold.
TRIWAYS charges us for the rental on their bin and to load and unload it.

PLEASE DO NOT FILL TRIWAYS BINS UP WITH CARDBOARD BOXES OR
VACUUM CLEANERS OR BAGGED HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE!!!

The company that purchases our cardboard has a 5% of weight contamination limit. This means that any
cardboard that is recycle MUST have under 5% contamination. So, where do Pizza boxes fit in? YES they can
be recycled; but NO they cannot have any food left in them or the greasy circle of paper they sit on. So make

sure the box is clean before you put itin THE REGIONAL RECYCLE CARDBOARD CONTAINER BINS!
BUILDING PERMITS:

If you are planning to build a shed or add a deck to your residence this summer, please remember that the
building bylaw requires you to have a building permit before construction or demolition takes place.

ANIMAL BYLAW:

We get regular calls to the office from property owners who do not own dogs but are having to clean up dog
poop off their lawns. Dogs are not allowed to run free and if yours do get out, please make a clean sweep of
the neighbourhood and clean up left behind poop. DON’T LET YOUR PET BECOME A PEST.

TRAFFIC BYLAW AMENDMENT

The Traffic Bylaw is proposed to be amended at the July 12, 2017 council meeting. If you wish to speak to the
amendments, there is a public meeting before the council meeting. The proposed changes are to establish a
heavy truck route to keep trucks over 1 ton in weight off the residential streets. A time limit of 96 hours will be
allowed for vehicles to be parked on the street. Extended heavy truck parking will be moved from Railway
Avenue to the corner of Second Ave East and Alfred Street.

2016 AUDITED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

The 2016 Audited Financial Statements are available at the Town Office for your perusal.






